[bookmark: _GoBack]Picnic in the Park – Logo Competition 2019
We need your help once more! Design the winning logo and your winning entry will appear on all publicity material ahead of the event, and during the day – plus a small prize.
Alvechurch’s Picnic in the Park 2019 will be back on the Sunday 26th May. The format remains unchanged with the Dog Show at 11am followed by the Picnic and entertainment from 12 noon to 5pm on The Meadows and then onto the Cricket Club until late.
All entries must be submitted by Friday 8th February













	Name
	

	Age 
	

	Parent/Carer name (if under 18)
	

	Telephone Number
	

	Email Address
	


Please read the guidance overleaf before starting your design.



Guidance for logo design

· Please create a logo which depicts what the Picnic means to you and your family. Less is often better as it has to go quite small. Think big, clean and Picnic  
· Your entry has to be within the lines of the box provided. Larger entries may not be judged. 
· Please include the words ‘Alvechurch Picnic in the Park’ somewhere clearly in your design.
· Use bold colours, and avoid too much detail which may get lost when in a smaller format.
· You must be 12 or under to submit a design (on 26th May 2019).
· Please return your entries to the Parish Council office, or The Lounge by Friday 8th February.
· Alternatively you can email it to: alvechurchpitp@gmail.com



Good Luck!
